TREDEGAR HOMEOWNER’S ASSOCIATION
Board Minutes

The Board met at the home of Bruce Christopherson on March 2, 2015
at 6:00 PM. Attending were Curtis, Bruce, Tom and Elaine. Absent
was Jason Landry.

Also attending the meeting was the daughter of homeowner, Peggy Mooney.
Jennifer Tierney is the power of attorney for her Mom who is

very ill. Ms. Tierney had several items of concern regarding snow removal, leash
law violations and timely payment of dues. After much discussion, the items
were resolved.

Bruce gave the financial report. We have $25,772.35 in checking and $71, 088.41
in savings. All dues for the first quarter are now collected.

Curtis reported that we have not had any response from the pond engineer.

There being no further business the meeting was adjourned. The next board meeting
will be April 6 at Curtis’ home.

Respectfully Submitted,

Elaine Giles



